
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
June 13 2022 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Motion made and passed to donate $200 towards the Fenwood fireworks to be held on the 4th of July. 
 
Still more work that can be done at Burma – now that things greened out can see where more of the 
berry bushes need to be trimmed.  Pole saw needed in some areas to trim trees.  
 
Tractor has an oil leak below the steering wheel.  Dean took it to Pioneer Repair.  No news on what it is 
yet.  Dean will be checking back on them about it tomorrow. 
 
Need to have any work hours turned in before the end of June. 
 
Mowing on both Edgar and Burma trails needs to be done.  There is enough money left to do this before 
the end of June. 
 
Club trailer needs some work.  Hopefully this can be a winter project.  
 
Dean talked to Scott Miller about the club disk to see if he would be able to work on it.  Might be bad 
bearings. 
 
No news on Mitchell’s replacement as coordinator yet. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
Next meeting will be held on Monday July 11th 7:00 at Fenwood Village Hall 


